Proclamation Stanwood High School and Lincoln Hill High School Class of 2020

WHEREAS, 2020 gave way to unprecedented circumstances which have prohibited typical high school graduation, year-end activities and celebrations. Stanwood High School and Lincoln Hill High School seniors have exhibited incredible strength and resilience, persevered and risen to the challenges before them; and

WHEREAS, the Class of 2020 makes our community and school system a fantastic place to live and learn. Educators at Stanwood High School and Lincoln Hill High School work closely and passionately with our students and families to provide a wonderful education; and

WHEREAS, the Stanwood High School and Lincoln Hill High School makes our citizens proud of their commitment to responsible citizenship in this unprecedented time of Covid-19 and the Class of 2020 will be our future leaders, pioneers, creators, motivators and role models; and

WHEREAS, the community of Stanwood supports and congratulates all the students who will continue to influence our community long after this crisis has ended.

NOW THEREFORE, I, Leonard Kelley, Mayor of the City of Stanwood, Washington do hereby proclaim the month of June to be Class of 2020 Appreciation Month. By this proclamation, I do hereby dedicate Thursdays in June as Lynx Thursday and Fridays in June as Spartan Friday. Please show your support for our graduating seniors by wearing Blue on Lynx Thursdays and Red and White on Spartan Fridays. The unyielding display of school pride is something we, as a community can be proud of.

Dated this 28th day of May, 2020.

Leonard Kelley

Mayor, City of Stanwood, Washington